
 

 

  

1 December 2019 - 31 January 2020 at Macquarie Regional Library 
 
Summer Reading Club is taking place at Narromine Library these holidays! 
 
Last year the Summer Reading Club was a huge success! Over 43,000 children 
participated across Australia, and more than 360,000 books were read.  
 
Celebrating its ninth year as a national program, the Summer Reading Club 
could be even bigger and better this year with the help of your school. 
 
Summer Reading Club will run from 1 December 2019 until 31 January 2020. 
Students can join the challenge at Narromine Library to receive a free Summer 
Reading Club kit, and lots of bonuses for reading books and listening to stories. 
Participants will receive a book prize when they complete their first reading 
log, and all completed logs will go into the draw to win a major prize. 
 
A range of fun activities will also be held for students throughout the summer 
holidays. For further details visit mrl.nsw.gov.au 
  
To encourage participation in the 2019 Summer Reading Club, I invite teachers 
and library staff to promote this program to students and their families. 
Information about the Summer Reading Club could also be included in your 
school newsletter. 
 
For more information please contact Narromine Libraries Coordinator, Cheryl 
Smith on 02 6889 1088 or at cheryl.smith@mrl.nsw.gov.au 
 
Kathryn McAlister 
Manager 
Macquarie Regional Library 


